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Dike, Darlene

From: Hammond, James

Sent: 08 September 2016 15:49

To: Dike, Darlene

Subject: RE: Re: 2016/4611/A - 174 Camden High Street

Hi Darlene,  
 
I’ve had a look over this application and based on the context that it is not located on the public 
highway and will not be illuminated I do not see that it will have any impact on public safety or 
impede pedestrian flow.  We therefore have no objection to this application.  
 
Kindly 
 
--  
James Hammond  
Principal Transport Planner  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2947 
 

     

From: Dike, Darlene  
Sent: 08 September 2016 15:29 

To: Hammond, James 

Subject: Re: 2016/4611/A - 174 Camden High Street 

 

Hi James 
 
I missed transport surgery yesterday – is  there any chance that I can run this application past you 
quickly tomorrow morning ideally? 
 
Thanks lots  
 
Darlene Dike  
Planning Technician (Mon-Tues, Thurs-Fri) 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   0207 974 1029 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 

      
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new 
planning applications, decisions and appeals. 


